
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 3:47 PM 

To: Council 

Subject: [External] CTS in Favour 

 

To the City Council, I have been long in favour of this but after hearing Scott Hamilton today on CBC I am 

more convinced that our city can benefit from the CTS.  

I have always been very proud of my city because I think we try to be a home to many different walks of 

life. Our community has been very kind to me when trying to reach out and do something special in our 

city. I hope we can fine kindness to help those who need this facility. 

Sue Sturdy 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


